

Princefield Press Nursery Newsletter



www.princefield.staffs.sch.uk

Newsletter Number: 20

Dear Parents,

As the end of the school year nears there are lots of activities going on to prepare the Nursery children for their move into Reception.

It was lovely seeing them integrating and socialising with all the other children who will be joining them in September and I know some new friendships have already been started.

Fingers crossed for fine weather next Tuesday where I hope to see as many of you at Nursery Sports Day as possible.

Kind Regards Helen Johnson

NEXT WEEKS TOPIC

children have made.

We will be learning about keeping health.

SPORTS DAY - Tuesday 4th July

Day in the morning for <u>ALL</u> children. All children to arrive at Nursery in shorts and a t-shirt/jumper and trainers/pumps. Parents/Carers are invited to come and watch at 10.30am. If raining we will go ahead in the hall. If you know your child will not be here on this day please advise Nursery staff as soon as possible. At the end of Sports Day, we will invite parents to come into Nursery and take a look at the children's Learning

On Tuesday 4th July we will be having our Sports

PLEASE NOTE, THERE WILL BE <u>NO HOT DINNERS</u> ON THIS DAY, CHILDREN STAYING WILL NEED A PACKED LUNCH.

Journey Books, have a play and share cake that the

BEACH PARTY - Wednesday 19th July 2017

We will be having a beach party, it will be non-uniform with a beach theme.





FIRE ALARM

Thank you for your co-operation during the unplanned recent fire alarm, however, it proved to be a useful exercise should this happen again at the start or end of the day. Please note that in future: 1. Parents should stay with their child where possible, if unable to do so they please make the class teacher aware that you are leaving. 2. ALL children (including children not yet at school) to remain in their class line with parents that are staying, standing alongside class lines (not on grassed areas). Younger children should not be allowed to run around as they need to be accounted for at all times. 3. Remain on the playground and do not access Bike Sheds or Nursery/Reception playground. The safety of all children and adults is our priority and we appreciate your ongoing support.



The latest newsletters are also available on the school website: www.princefield.staffs.sch.uk

CALENDAR

DIARY DATES:

Tues 4 July	Sports Day—10.30am
Tues 18 July	End of Year Open Afternoon - 2.30pm Details to follow
Wed 19 July	Beach Party
FRI 21 JULY	BREAK UP FOR SUMMER